
 

Dear Former Castle School Student                                                                                13 October 2020 
 
The Castle School Virtual Presentation Evening – Tuesday 10 November 2020 
 
I do hope you are settling in well to your chosen college, apprenticeship or employment. We would normally 
be inviting you to an evening of celebration at the school but this year we cannot do this physically due to 
the pandemic.  Therefore, we are inviting you to join us at our virtual event instead, on Tuesday 10 
November 2020 at 7.00pm.  I really hope you will join us so we can celebrate as best we can, your academic 
achievements and success. 
 
There will be a pre-recorded video to watch at this time, where the Heads of House and other leaders in the 
school will speak and celebrate your achievements.  We are proud of you all and want to show you this. 
 
We will also have an address from the guest of honour, Sam Donegan, a former Castle School student who is 
currently working as a consultant for FTI Consulting in their forensic investigations team.  I know some of you 
will be considering careers in this area so you will find this of particular interest. 
 
We would usually give your certificates to you at the Presentation Evening.  Due to the current restrictions, 
we would like to welcome you to come to school to collect your certificates any time between 9.00am-
4.00pm on the following days: 
 
Monday 16 November 11G 
Tuesday 17 November 11O1/11O2 
Wednesday 18 November 11M 
Thursday 19 November 11R1/11R2 
Friday 20 November 11B 
Monday 23 November 11Y 
 
Unfortunately, there is a requirement that you sign for your certificates, so we are unable to post them.  
However, if you are unable to come in person, a member of your family or a friend can collect and sign for 
them on your behalf.                       
 
I hope you will be able to enjoy the online video to celebrate you and your achievements.  This is my last one 
and, although not quite how I imagined, I could not ask for a nicer year group with whom to finish my time 
here as Head. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs S Watson, Headteacher 

 


